
From: Eric Canton   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Letter of Support for GRIDS2 / MCR 
 
To whom it may concern, I believe that we should freeze our urban boundaries and would like my 
councillor to vote on May 17th accordingly.  I support farmers, our farmland and absolutely in our local 
environment. 
 
 
 

Thank you 

 

Eric Canton 

Virtual Creations Inc. 
Dundas Ontario 
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